January 24 2016

Re: Bus Stop Relocation at Ingersoll and Jenifer

To Whom it May Concern:

It has come to my attention that Metro has decided to flip flop the buses on Jenifer and Ingersoll Street.
Living on this corner for the last 8 years, | don’t think that “they” have thought this out carefully. My
first concern is safety. Cars turning in from Jenifer Street and pulling out, many times in between buses
that will be blocking people’s views, will impact three driveways and many people’s lives snarling traffic
and creating concerns for bikers and pedestrians alike.

| believe there have been no recorded accidents between buses and cars as these bus stops sit today.
For this and a myriad of other reasons, we should leave the bus stops as is.

Regards,
Jeff Waldman
1050 Jenifer Street

(608) 807-8982



